Chesswood site - Workless Wednesday # 3 Picket Report





Objectives of today's Chesswood site Picket





A Picket Presence in the event members report to this location rather than to the RHQ, 4900 Yonge Street rally.


An opportunity for continued education about Strike Action





Armed with a customized picket sign, an assortment of strike-related educational materials, and a cell phone, one lone striker took command of the Whitehorse entrance at 6:00 a.m.  At 7:25 a.m., another member of the picket crew joined this lone striker.  At 7:45 a.m., the numbers were boosted with the arrival of three more, including two from other locals.  An additional two, who were on one type of leave or another, also joined the picket line.  





Designated workers knew that the major action, today, would be at the 4900 Yonge location.  They were not expecting a picket at the Chesswood site.  When they saw that there was one, they all honoured and respected it.  They signed the designated sign-in sheet, and read and discussed the educational materials.





Our formidable picket line of seven detained each designated worker for a minimum of 15 minutes to a maximum of 45 minutes.   Discussion on the picket line focused on this Strike, the latest Treasury Board offer, the seriousness of Strike Action, the importance of not busting our buns until such time as there is a respectful settlement, and stories about previous strikes.





Educational Materials for Today's Picket





Treasury Board Offer is Lousy.  Time to Call, Fax or Email Robillard, Martin, & Chrétien


Who's Who.  Tables 1, 2, 3, & 5


PSAC Nycole Turmel Addresses the Members:  6 Reasons why 5, 5, & 5 is Fair


August 25 to 28 Media Coverage


August 26 PSAC News Release


August 27 Pearson Goes on Strike


PSAC President Nycole Turmel Addresses CAW Delegates


Respect on Line Highlights:  Members not Waiting till Wednesday





Conclusion of Today's Picket Duty





At approximately noon, we called it a day.  We are satisfied that our objectives for this Chesswood site picket were met.





Members from Locals 548, 638 & 645 did report for duty at the Chesswood location.  Our picket line was there to welcome them


We took advantage of the opportunity for continued education about Strike Action
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